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DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION -
DISTRICT 11, P.O. BOX 85406, SAN DIEGO %3 138 -5408 - =
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' i ' 10:6"1‘!.2

"Jerry Backoff

Planning Division Director
City of San Marcos

105 Richmar Avenue

San Marcos, CA 92069

Dear Mr. Backoff; &

Caltrans District 11 comments on the Supplemental EIR for the

"Neighborhood One Specific Plan, College Area Community, SCH
87090910" are as follows: | - . -

1. New homeownerpr packets should include ridesharing information.

Our contact person is Manuel Demetre, Chief, Regional
Ridesharing Branch, (619) 237-PooL (7665).

significantly 1impact State Route 78. That impact will be
especially felt during peak hours and will not be mitigated
with the construction of an additional interchange at Las
Posas HRoad. The construction of that interchange i3 a
Speculative mitigation for congestion on city streets but not
for impacts to State 78. Those impacts will not be mitigated
by any of the proposed mitigation measures. Our contact

person for State 78 is Gary Klein, District Project Studies
Engineer, (619) 237-6134, :

2. The plﬁnned 1,565 31ngle~ramily dwelling units will l
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"JAMES T. CHESHIRE, Chief
_ﬂf,fﬁnvirnnmental Planning Branch_
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Sandra Farrell
Note
How did the City resolve the impact to 78 highlighted by Caltrans in 1988?  


